
Consent Report – October 22, 2019 
 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – OCTOBER 8, 2019 

 NEW/OTHER BUSINESS 
 

1. Resignation of Dave Young, Director of Public Works 
 
THAT Council accept with regrets the resignation of Dave Young, due to 
retirement, effective April 30, 2020. 

 
COMMITTEE, BOARD AND EXTERNAL ORGANIZATION UPDATES 

 
2. Committee Resignations  

 
THAT the resignations of Doreen Donald and Leslee Brown from the 
Environmental Advisory Committee be accepted with regrets; and 

THAT a letter of thanks be sent to Ms. Donald and Ms. Brown on behalf of the 
Town and Council. 

 


